
This will improve the pedestrian 
route to St John’s Primary 
School for pupils and parents 
by creating two pavements 
each 2m wide.
The works will widen the road 
to provide two lanes of traffi c 
across the bridge.

Follow us

We will be carrying out work 
soon to widen Chapelton 
Bridge in Port Glasgow

Chapelton Bridge 
Port Glasgow



The work will be carried out in two phases:
Phase 1 Utilities including water, gas and electricity need to be diverted 

to the north side of the bridge to allow the widening work to take place
Phase 2 Widening of the bridge and improvements to the pavement and road
Because of the narrow width of the bridge, it will not be possible to keep it open while the work takes place. 
An alternative pedestrian route will be provided.

Bridge widening at Chapelton Bridge in Port Glasgow

If you would like any additional information on work taking place on roads 
and streets by organisations including councils, the national transport 
agency and utilities you can fi nd out more at:
Scottish Road Works Commissioner  www.roadworksscotland.org
Inverclyde Council  www.inverclyde.gov.uk/roads

When does it start: Monday 19 November 2018                    February 2019

When does it fi nish: Friday 21 December 2018                       May 2019

Which roads are 
affected:

Chapelton Bridge, Port Glasgow

Glenpark Drive to the junction of Rossbank Road, Port Glasgow

Diversion route: A fully signed diversion will be in place throughout.
Lilybank Road, Birkmyre Avenue, Farquahar Road, Mitchell Street
Lansbury Street, Gibshill Road, Port Glasgow Road A8, Brown Street
Balfour Street, Glen Avenue, Alderwood Road and Glenpark Drive
(and vice versa)

Please leave extra time for journeys during this work

Phase 1 Phase 2


